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Arkansas’ death toll from the coronavirus is now over 800 as the state has recorded
almost 61,500 cumulative COVID-19 cases since the pandemic began.

The Arkansas Department of Health added 273 new COVID-19 cases to the state’s
total, which is now 61,497. Of those cases, 5,036 are considered active. The
number of hospitalizations due to COVID-19 increased by three for a total of 423.

17 more Arkansans have died from COVID-19. The death toll is now 814.
According to the department, six of those deaths were delayed reports, with one
from June and five from July. Five deaths were from nursing homes and one from
a correctional facility.

Speaking during his daily briefing on the coronavirus, Gov. Asa Hutchinson spoke
on some newly released data from death certificates in the state that shows 94.5%
of people who died due to COVID-19 in the state had other contributing factors
such as diabetes, heart failure and others, while 5.5% of deaths had no other factor.

NEWS08 :16 “...statistical purposes”

“The guidelines are that if COVID is the primary cause or death, or it is a contributing cause of death, then it is
counted as a COVID-19 death. That is what we’re required to submit for statistical purposes,” Hutchinson said.

Only four counties in the state recorded more than 20 new cases. Pulaski county
added 44 new cases. Benton county had the second most with 29. Sebastian county
and Washington county had 24 and 21 cases respectively.

Dr. Austin Porter with the Arkansas Department of Health, spoke on the state’s
efforts of adding positive cases from the University of Arkansas, Fayetteville to the
state’s total.

NEWS09 :18 “...as we receive it”

“There is a delay in when the cases come from the University of Arkansas to when it gets reported to us. So you will
see those numbers that are being reported by U of A in future reports and we will be relaying that information to the
public as we recieve it,” Porter said.

According to the University of Arkansas, Fayetteville’s dashboard, the university
reported 151 new cases between August 28 and August 30.



